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2.2 We refer to our correspondence dated 29 August 2024 which sought to clarify 

Recommendation One and which flagged proposed changes to the 'Discharge 

Information Sheet'. 

2.3 We have since been instructed that the 'Discharge Information Sheet' referred to in 

the findings is no longer in use by the Hospital and has been replaced with an 'After 

Visit Summary'. The After Visit Summary is a document which applies to all day 

procedures and not just colonoscopies.  

2.4 In this regard, any proposed changes to the After Visit Summary will impact and 

require the input of several Hospital departments (eg. surgical and gastroenterology 

teams).  

2.5 The Hospital proposes to table Recommendation One to the relevant Hospital 

Committee in 2025 to assess the implications of inclusion of symptoms of internal 

haemorrhage. The Hospital will provide the Coroner with a further update on the 

outcome of this meeting by no later than July 2025. 

Recommendation Two 

2.6 The Coroner recommended the Hospital review its patient discharge procedures to 

ensure a record is kept of the discharge information provided to the patient. 

Hospital's Response: 

2.7 We refer to our correspondence dated 29 August 2024 which highlighted that the 

Hospital's 'Day Procedure Record' includes an option (i.e. 'ticking a box') to confirm 

that written discharge information has been provided to the patient. We acknowledge 

His Honour's response, by correspondence dated 22 October 2024, that the Hospital's 

proposed response to Recommendation 2 is 'appropriately responsive'. 

2.8 In this regard, the Hospital does not intend to make any changes to its existing Day 

Procedure Record.  

3. Conclusion 

3.1 Should the Coroner require anything further, please contact us.  
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